ARCHANTE

DEAR PARTNER,

We thank you for your collaboration during “Chinaplas 2017" in Guangzhou.
We appreciate your interest in our company’s products and our effective
interchange. It was a pleasure for our entire team to discuss with you.
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We hope that you had a great time with us and the information you have
received could help you. At the moment, we are working on our best
solution for your successful project. We will get back to you shortly.

Meanwhile, if you need some further assistance, please feel free to contact
us directly. For more information, visit our website.
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